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Achieve, Care, Enjoy 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
15th September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
From next week all Year 7 students will be undertaking a series of online tests.  These 
tests are nothing to worry about, lots of schools carry out these tests at the beginning of 
Year 7.  
 
These tests will provide your child’s teachers with information about their current 
abilities.  They will help teachers to track progress in reading and spelling and will 
assess: 

 Verbal Reasoning – Thinking and problem solving with words. 

 Non-Verbal Reasoning – Thinking and problem solving with shapes and space. 

 Quantitative Reasoning – Thinking and problem solving with numbers. 

 Spatial Reasoning – Visualising, picturing and moving shapes around. 

 

Your child will be given information about which lessons the assessments will take 
place in. 

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 
 
 

Lisa Dobson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 


